
 

 

30 June 2020 

Alinta Sales Pty Ltd 

Decision to renew gas trading licence GTL9 and approve amended 
standard form contract  

The Economic Regulation Authority has renewed Alinta Sales Pty Ltd’s gas trading licence 
GTL9 and approved its amended standard form contract to sell gas to small use customers in 
Western Australia.1 

Alinta applied to the ERA on 15 April 2020 to renew GTL9 and to approve its amended 
standard form contract. 

The main changes to the amended standard form contract include: 

• Greater clarity about the content of bills.  

• Additional information on debt recovery proceedings.  

• More information for customers that are having trouble paying their bills.  

• Clarifying the conditions applying to the reconnection of supply after it has been 
disconnected for non-payment of a bill, failing to provide access to the meter or the 
unauthorised use of gas.  

GTL9 has been renewed from 1 July 2020 for 10 years.  

The ERA’s decision, GTL9 and amended standard form contract are available on the ERA 
website. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
licensing@erawa.com.au  

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

 
1  A ‘small use customer’ is a customer who consumes less than one terajoule of gas per year. 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/21331/2/Decision---Decision-to-renew-GTL009-and-approval-of-amended-standard-form-contract---Alinta-Sales-Pty-Ltd.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/21330/2/Gas-trading-licence-9-Version-14-1-July-2020-GTL9---Alinta-Sales-Pty-Ltd.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/21329/2/Amended-standard-form-contract---Licence-renewal---GTL009---Alinta-Sales-Pty-Ltd.PDF
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